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26th April 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers  
  
Year 7,8,9,11, 12 & 13 Rewards Afternoon - All Hallows College Staff v Sixth Form Football Match  
  
This year we are fortunate enough to be in a position to once again hold the annual Staff v Sixth Form 
Football Match.   This is an event organised by our Student Leadership Team to raise money for the India 
Clinic. Students have worked with Macclesfield FC, who have kindly donated the use of their stadium for 
the event on the afternoon of Wednesday 10th May.  
  
We are planning to take students from Year 7,8,9,11, 12 & 13 to the stadium to watch the event as a 
reward for their hard work over the past term.  Students will leave College after an early lunch and walk to 
the stadium on Moss Lane with their Form Tutor. The stadium is 2.5 km from the College.  Students with 
limited mobility or who may need extra support will be transported on the College minibus.   
  
Students who travel to College on the College buses will be picked up from the stadium by the buses.  
Students who walk to College or are collected by parents/carers will be dismissed from the stadium by year 
group from 3.05pm.  We therefore, kindly ask parents/carers to collect from the stadium car park rather 
than College on this day.   
  
Entry to the stadium is £2 payable on the day, with all monies going to the India Clinic. We would also like 
students to bring an item for Silk Life Foodbank.  Students will have their lunch in College before heading to 
the stadium but there will also be snacks and drinks on sale at the venue.     
  
Students must be prepared for the walk with a coat and bottle of water.  We hope that all students are 
able to attend this community event.  Students, whose behaviour does not meet our expectations in 
College over the next 3 weeks may be required to remain in College.    
  
There will be provision in college for any year 11 student who does not wish to attend, and who wishes to 
continue working on the afternoon.  
  
As you are have already given consent for your child to attend local trips, further consent is not required.    
If you have any questions relating to this activity or if you do not want your child to take part in the 
visit please contact me by email or telephone by Friday 5th May.  
  
Your sincerely  
  

  
Mrs M Garvey  
Deputy Principal  
 


